
SB525 seems to expand the meaning of "domestic violence."  I would encourage you to remove 
this definition from SB525. Judges have the discretion of denying the firearm's rights of citizens 
who have not been accused of or convicted of a crime. The proposed "dash 1" amendment will 
correct this abusive act and allow an accused person to seek due process. I urge you to support 
this amendment if you move this bill forward. Thank you,    Sid Gonzalez 
 

 


